
A reminder from COACH KUYPER 

 
 

PE SHOES must be worn on PE day!!!  

 

 
 

 

As winter is in full swing, more and more snow boots are being worn 

during PE class, but they are not appropriate footwear for PE.  

 

To reduce the possibility of injury, I will be enforcing our SHOE POLICY 

for PE this semester! It truly is a safety issue, though it also enforces the 

habit of responsibility for your child! Each class has been told this policy, 

and the consequence of missing PE if the correct shoes are not worn.  

 

SNOW BOOTS, COWBOY BOOTS, DRESSY BOOTS, HIKING BOOTS, 

and HEY DUDES are not appropriate footwear for PE participation. 

Shoes that have a rubber sole, no “height”, and a strap over the foot are 

fine.  

 

Thank you for helping your child take “responsibility and ownership” in 

learning!  

 

 


